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Comments: I do not support this endeavor. The environmental and wildlife impact will be detrimental to this area.

Too many people in an area are not a good thing. Also, Squilchuck basin is served by one road, which is already

fairly heavy with traffic. I believe private properties may be entered. Downtrodden Forest Service lands may

occur. Please don't approve this, unless it's downsized considerably, at least. 

Thank you.


